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Greetings!

Hello. Wishing you and your family warm holiday wishes. We hope that this Christmas season finds you and your family well and happy.

We have had a busy year travelling and learning new things. We were recently took a trip to Denver, Colorado. We visited our daughter Kim who joined the Denver Community College. With Kim away, I haven’t had much to do. To keep busy, I have taken up dance school, which keeps me occupied and I have been enjoying it.
We had a long and beautiful summer that prompted Joe and I to venture outdoors. We have taken up such outdoor activities such as camping and hiking. We are even planning to again visit Colorado on a skiing trip after Christmas. We would be very happy if you join us.

I hope this year has been great for you too. We have always enjoyed your company and would love you to join us for the Christmas celebration. Pass my regards to the family.

Merry Christmas! Happy New Year!
Regards 

Phelps Family
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